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First Step towards an Israeli GDPR?

Client Updates

A new bill seeks to reduce the scope of the requirement to register databases containing personal data and

to align key terms in the Israeli Protection of Privacy Law, 5741-1981 with the EU General Data Protection

Regulation.

In this client update, partner Assaf Harel, who leads our rm’s Cyber-Security and Data Protection practice,

provides a brief overview of the proposed changes.

This update was prepared with the assistance of Linor Vertnik.
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